
Update on MACP Recovery - Visit to DOPT 

As informed earlier the file of Recovery due to treating 25/02/1999 
scales as UPGRADATION is sent to DOPT for final settlement. We are 

using all sources to pursue the case. 
 

Today (17.06.15) ARTEE President visited DOPT and had a Meeting 
with concerned Under Secretary on the issue. 

 
It was assured that the Matter will be looked in Positive way. The 

Matter is a top priority for ARTEE. 
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